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Request for Proposal

In connection with the HUD Capital Funds Financing Program, the Buffalo Municipal Housing Authority is looking for qualified and experienced firm to provide a Rental Assistance Demonstration Physical Condition Assessment (RPCA) for ALL of its public housing assisted units.

The firm must be licensed to do business in New York State and must have demonstrated experience in performing RPCA.  Successful experience in performing PCA for the Capital Fund Financing Program will be preferred.

Requests for Proposals may be obtained from the Authority by contacting Arnitra Chester at achester@bmhahousing.com.  Responses are due August 28th, 2019 no later than 3:00 PM EST.
